

Smalley Richardson PTFA

Registered Charity: 1091323

Newsletter October 2020

We're very excited the children are back at school, but this will be a very different term for us under the current restrictions. We weren't able to hold any events in the Summer term, and going forward we are not able to hold events such as our usual Christmas Fayre. With the introduction of a new curriculum this year, Mrs Mason would love us to support the school to provide the best resources for the children, initially new reading books. We also pay for the hosting of the school website and the text messaging service.

We completely understand that this is a difficult year for many, so please don't feel under any pressure - but for those of you who are able, we are looking at safe ways to raise funds to enhance our children's experiences in school - hopefully in some ways that are fun for the children too.

Thank you for your continued support.

The PTFA

Christmas Cards & Gifts

Please look out for information on how your child can design Christmas cards and gifts that you can purchase and help to support the PTFA.

To avoid cash changing hands or being taken into school, you can now make payments directly to the PTFA by bank transfer. We will share details with our fundraising communication. If you prefer to pay for anything by cheque, this should be payable to Smalley Richardson PTFA and in a named, sealed envelope.

We are looking into platforms allowing us to accept monetary donations from anyone who might wish to make one. There is no expectation of this, but some prefer this option to activities.

Can your business or employer help?

If you can access matched funding or similar to enhance our fundraising efforts, please let us know.

The 100 Club...will be returning. Watch this space...

PTFA Committee Information

Following our AGM on 23rd September, the elected PTFA committee is:

Chair: Katie Ufton (Year 6 parent)

Vice Chair: Stephanie Wass (Year 6 parent)

Secretary: Mrs V Boole (Class 2 teacher and Year 3

parent)

Treasurers: Helen Evans (Year 3 parent) & Kirsty

Howells (Year 6 & Year 4 parent)

Raffle

We are planning a raffle for later in the term. If your business can offer a prize, please contact us or the school office.

Help us to raise funds while you shop:

Easy Fundraising

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/repschool If you follow this link to any of hundreds of shopping websites (that you're probably using anyway), they will make a donation to us (at no extra cost to you).

Amazon Smile

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1091323-0

You can nominate us for a donation (at no extra cost to you) every time you shop via Amazon. You an also support us if shopping via the app.

Stamptastic

www.stamptastic.co.uk Code: DE7 6EF

'The stamp that lasts and lasts' for labelling uniform etc - if you use our code when ordering, the PTFA will

receive a donation.

Follow us on Facebook: facebook.com/richardsonendowedschoolptfa

Email us: smalleyrichardsonptfa@gmail.com

We also communicate via the school website: richardsonendowedprimary.typepad.com